
Events that leave lasting memories for our students and 

families require our St. Edith families to come together to make 

them a success. Without your help these events would not be 

possible.

For the 22/23 school year we are asking each family to choose 

their top 3 events they would be willing to volunteer for. Please 

list your top choices from sheet 2.

1. ______________________________________________

2. _______________________________________________

3. _______________________________________________

Name: __________________________________________

Email: __________________________________________

Phone: __________________________________________

Please mark this box if you would like to be on the 

planning committee or organizer role in any of the events 

listed above. Each event will have at least one SEPA 

board member to assist with planning.  This is a great 

way to complete your yearly total. Planning committee 

will fulfill your yearly requirements.

SEPA TOP PICKS VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP 2022-2023


